
Summary of Proposed Changes to the 334 & 337 Washington Square Tenant Selection Plan  
Effective January 1, 2022 

Removed Wilbeth Arlington Homes from the entire document as Wilbeth Arlington Homes was sold to 
another owner effective 02/28/2021. 

The Waiting List 

Part E. 
AMHA will update the waiting list at least annually by removing the names of those families 
who are no longer interested, no longer qualify or cannot be reached by mail, telephone or 
electronically. At the time of initial intake, AMHA will advise families of their responsibility to 
notify AMHA when their mailing address,  telephone number, or email changes. 

NOTIFICATION OF UNSUITABILITY 

If an applicant is deemed unsuitable for as a result of the pre-placement review, the applicant 
will be informed of this, in writing.  The notification will advise the applicant of the reason for 
the determination and of the right to meet with AMHA management staff.  Applicant has 
fourteen (14) working days to respond in writing. 

 


